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Help patient families this holiday season with the 

 
 Jerry Reed Memorial Fund at 

C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital 

2nd Annual Dine at Dexter’s Pub on Dec. 6! 

BRING THIS FLYER WITH YOU!! 
Give a little extra help this holiday to needy families of pediatric patients at the 

University of Michigan AND have some fun! 
 

Join us at Dexter’s Pub, 8114 Main Street, on December 6! 
 

Find one of a kind holiday gifts at the Silent Auction between 4 p.m. and 8 p.m. 

including gift cards from your favorite local businesses and exclusive autographed 
University of Michigan sports gear from coaches and players. 

 
Show this flyer anytime on December 6 and 10 percent of the cost of your meal will be 

donated toward helping the families of pediatric patients!  

Join us at Dexter’s 
Pub with this flyer 

anytime on 

December 6 and  

10 % of your meal 
cost will be 

donated! 
 

Sorry, no coupons or discounts will be accepted for payment with this fundraiser.  Donation percentage excludes tax, tip and alcohol 

sales.  Valid only for the date and specified time. This flyer must be presented in order for organization to receive the donation. This flyer 

cannot be distributed at the restaurant or in the vicinity.  Doing so may forfeit donations. 

 

With special thanks to: 


